
 

St Alban’s Catholic Primary School 

 

Newsletter to Parents                                      July 18th 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

This is the final newsletter of the year and time to say goodbye to our Y6 who excelled 
themselves with their amazing production of “Treachery at Traitors Gate” and have had a 
great last week at St. Alban’s. The Leavers Mass today was lovely and we enjoyed sharing all 
their memories and their aspirations for the future. We wish them much success and 
happiness in their new schools. Please remember that we finish at 1.45pm tomorrow so an 
earlier pick up is required, thank you.  
 

On behalf of all the staff, I wish you all a happy summer, hopefully with many sunny days and 
I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday September 3rd when we return.  
 
With best wishes,                                                                            
 
                                                                       
Mrs C. L. Frost 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support for our “Dress Happy” day  

for Claire House. We collected an amazing 

£424! Thank you! 

 
 

Wirral Libraries are, once again, taking part in the Reading Agency’s Summer Reading Challenge. 
This year’s Summer Reading Challenge, Space Chase, celebrates the 50th anniversary of the moon 
landings. It will run from Saturday 13th July until Saturday 31st August. The scheme helps maintain 
reading levels over the summer and encourages the children to be more confident and 
enthusiastic about their reading choices. 
 

We will be inviting the children to visit their local library four times over the summer holidays, 
reading at least two books per visit and collecting stickers and rewards for the books that they 
read. Every child who takes part will receive a certificate and any child reading 6 books, or more, 
will also receive a medal. 
 

After the success of last year The Wirral Libraries Summer Reading Challenge Cup and The Special 

Award Trophy will be awarded to the schools whose pupils demonstrate the most enthusiasm 

for, or have shown to have benefited most from taking part in the Challenge. A librarian will also 

visit these schools in the autumn to present the award and the children’s medals. 

Last year St. Alban’s got a Special Achievement Award! Get to the library everyone!! 

 



 

         

We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who supported the 

Summer Fair by helping out, selling raffle tickets, working on the stalls 

and by coming along on the day to spend your money! The grand total 

is…..   

£3200.00!     

Thank you all so much and the H.S.A look forward to working with you in 

the next school year. 

 

 

 

 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St Alban’s Catholic Primary School 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget, when we return in September we will have our new 
finishing times of 3.20pm (Infants) and 3.30pm (Juniors) 

  Brunch Time
 

  
All children in Liscard, Seacombe, Wallasey, Leasowe  

and New Brighton schools are welcome! 
 

Every Monday and Thursday from July 22nd   – end of August 2019 
BREAKFAST 10am – 11am in St. Alban’s Parish Centre. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

                   
 

Arts and Crafts activities for the children 
 

Every Tuesday and Friday from July 23rd  – end of August 2019 
LUNCH 12pm – 1pm  in St. Joseph’s Church Meeting Room. 

All Children and Adults will be served a hot lunch. 
 

ALL CHILDREN MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT WHO MUST REMAIN WITH THEM 
 

Children must have an adult with 
them. Children will have breakfast 
when they arrive and adults will be 
offered tea/coffee and toast 

While children enjoy the activities, 
packed lunches are prepared for 
the children to take away at the 
end of the session. 

    

Free! 

 

St. Alban’s Primary School 

Home School Association 


